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Student Support Group (SSG) Meetings 
 
SSG’s are being held on 28th June, This is a STUDENT FREE DAY. Parents/carers need to 
book a time with the teacher via the Compass Parent Portal.  Please contact the office if 
you are needing any assistance  
 
End of Term 
 
The last day of term 2 is Friday 29th June, Students will be dismissed at 2pm. Please 
be available to meet the bus earlier 
 
Term 3 begins on16th July at 9am 
 
Buses 
A friendly reminder for when students are traveling on the bus. 
 Students are able to use IPods or electronic devices to support their travel 

 
 If using a device on the bus they are not allowed to make phone calls, take pic-

tures, facetime, take video or voice recordings 
 

 There is no eating allowed on the bus 
 

 Students can drink from their water bottle 
 

 

Important notes 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Mon/Tue 18-19 Jun Teeth On Wheels 

Wed 20 Jun Uniform Shop open 3pm—4.30pm 

Thur 21-22 Jun Glasses for Kids Visit 

Thur 21 Jun AMAZE NDIS Planning Workshop 3 10am-12pm 

Wed 27 Jun  Biggest Morning Tea—Student-Free Dress GOLD COIN DONATION 

  Uniform Shop open 3pm—4.30pm 

Thur 28 Jun SSG Meetings—Student Free Day 

Fri 29 Jun  End of Term Assembly—1:15pm 



 
 
  MESSAGES FROM THE ADMINISTRATION OFFICE 
 
STUDENT DROP OFF IN THE MORNING 
No students are to be dropped off before 8.45am, if you arrive before 8.45am you are expected to wait with your child 
until their teacher collects them after 8.45am. 
 
PICKING UP STUDENT/S WHO TRAVEL ON THE BUS 
If your child travels on the bus but you require to pick them up on occasions please ensure you contact the office  
BEFORE 2pm, you must write a note in your child diary notifying staff of the change in routine. It can become difficult 
to get children off the bus or locate your child once bus transitions begin in the afternoon at 2.40pm. 
 
BUS ATTENDANCE AND CONCERNS PROCESSES FOR COMMUNICATION 
If you child will not be on the bus in the morning please call Bacchus Marsh Coaches absence line 1800 660 530.  
Please ensure you clearly state the students name, date and bus number/driver.  
 
If you are enquiring about route delays please contact the school between office hours (8:30am and 4.30pm daily), all 
other times please contact Bacchus Marsh Coaches. Delays will be communicated by text message, please ensure your 
emergency contact information is up to date.  
 
If there are any issues or concerns regarding the bus that you wish to talk about, do not ring Bacchus Marsh Coaches or 
talk about it with the driver. Please contact the Student Transport Administrator at SCHOOL to discuss.  
 
ABSENCES  
From 1st July the Department of Education has made it mandatory that we send SMS’s out to parents/carers daily 
when we have not received the reason for the child's absence. 
 
 Parents / carers / guardians are required to contact the school when your child is away from school, please call 9743 
4966 and follow the prompts to the absence line, alternatively you can log onto Compass Parent Portal to mark your 
child's absence  
 
COMPASS PARENT PORTAL NOW AVAILABLE  
Parents now have access to the Compass Parent Portal, we encourage parents to log on and familiarise themselves 
with the site and/or app, if you have any issues or concerns please contact the office. 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOS 
For any students who have not had their photos done, we will be having one last day on Tuesday 19th June to get their 
photos done. 
 
Please allow a minimum of 6-8weeks for the photos to be returned to school. They will be sent home via students bags 
 
STUDENT SIGN IN/PICK UP 
If you child arrives after 9am or is leaving before 3pm a PARENT OR AUTHORISED GUARDIAN MUST SIGN the child in/
out of the school via the Compass Kiosk in the Administration Office.  
 
 
 



Positive Behaviour Support 
 

We are re-introducing and reminding everyone about our PBS Values and how to use them successfully.  
Our Values are ‘Being Safe, Being Respectful & Being Responsible’ are now proudly displayed on our Black Wall and we 
decorated it with positive signs and statements.  
Over the past few weeks our teachers have been re-visiting our PBS Values and strategies. Teachers have had Profession-
al Development regarding this with Dan Petro. Our PBS Leader Team has also been to several Professional Development 
Days and have been very busy making plans for the future.  
Over the next few weeks our students and their families will be hearing and seeing things about our values and how we 
are rewarded for using these values.  
 
What is PBS? 
 
Positive Behaviour Support is an approach to help teach our students new social and communication skills. These are 
based on Melton Specialist School’s values of Safe, Respectful and Responsible.  
Evidence shows that teaching, recognising, acknowledging and rewarding positive behaviour helps, reinforces these so-
cial skills and is an important step in our student’s education. 
We also know that social and communication skills are learnt and each child will learn these abilities at their own pace. 
You can help support your child’s learning by being aware of SWPBS and practicing these strategies at home.   
 
What is the purpose of PBS? 
 
Positive Behaviour Support’s purpose is to increase student’s learning opportunities, and prevent or decrease problem 
behaviours. We can all do this by working together as a team using problem solving strategies. We can’t assume that stu-
dents know these social skills so we must explicitly teach the behaviours we want them to show.   
 
How can you help? 
 
Teaching behaviours that we expect to see works best when there is consistency across both home and school settings. 
PBS is an approach to help all students learn to self-manage behaviour. Family involvement is a key feature and im-
portant in all aspects of SWPBS. A strong partnership between school and family is important because when families are 
involved, outcomes for students are better. 
You can help us by: 
· Teach your child what behaviour you want to see 
· Verbally acknowledge and recognise when they meet an expected  behaviour 
· Respond consistently and with meaningful consequences when problem behaviours occurs 
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